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Meeting Schedule

Meeting Dates: Dec 8th

Meeting Time: 7:00 pm

Meeting Location: My House - 1605 Lincoln Drive    St Charles  63303.

Nov 10th
Meeting was called to order by President Richard Jenkins at Frank Eck’s home.

Roll Call – Doug Sanders made the roll call.  There were 7 members present. 42 members currently on
the Roster. One new member joined.  Joe Solt

Treasurer’s Report – Hawkeye gave the treasurer’s report. No deposit for this month. Disbursements
to Don Bollinger for BBQ food at our fly-in. Expenses in the future, machete and string for weed eater
from Lou Voss. Zoom bills from Richard Jenkins.  Maintenance on the tractor.
Motion to approve the treasurer’s report was approved.

Secretary’s Report – Approved.

Field Report --- Weeds on the west side of the field were mashed down by Frank with the mower.



Safety Report – The First Aid Kit lock has been replaced with a hasp and pin as reported last month.

Old business – Don Shelton reported the AMA has not changed our website from saintsrc.com to
saintsrc.org. Sent another e-mail today, Nov. 11th. Dan Eaton will still maintain the club website.
No new nominations since the last meeting. The current officers have agreed to continue for next year.
Richard will send a memo by e-mail for voting on officer of the year and member of the year.

More detail on John Bruno’s death. Richard reported that John was in an accident and was crushed by
a slab of granite at his workplace.
John Bruno’s estate is selling off his planes. Some of his planes are on Facebook under St. Louis RC
Aircraft trade page and Barry Mizes Facebook page. He had many many planes etc. Barry Mizes,
president of the Midwest Air Wing club may have more details. Phone nbr. 314 484-0504

New Business – Frank Eck talked about 2 signs (St Charles RC Club) that were on posts at the gate to
our field that were in the ditch and the posts were gone.  He wanted ideas on what kind of posts to use
to re-install the signs. Frank plans to put the signs back up using new post as his discretion.

Discussion on Christmas party to take the place of the December meeting. No plans were made.
Don Shelton volunteered to have a meeting at his house in December to show a video of Saints “fly-
ins” from the 80’s made by John Bouchillon. (Meeting/Show and Tell/Christmas Party)  Hope some of
the older members would like to see the old videos. (Not many left that were in the video)
Address - 1605 Lincoln Dr St Charles, MO 63303 314 570-7766
.
Show and Tell – Frank Eck showed his Britten-Norman Defender.

Attendance Prize – Doug Sanders and Don Shelton

Motion to Adjourn -

SHOW AND TELL

Frank Eck’s Britten-Norman Defender


